ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2018/53 11.12.2018
To,

Shri Anshu Prakash,

Additional Secretary, (Telecom),
Sanchar Bhawan 20,

Asoka Road, New Delhi, 110001
Sir,

Sub: - Requesting to grant a meeting to the representatives of the AUAB — reg.

We wish to bring the following to your kind notice for favour of necessary action.

The representatives of the All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB) had the opportunity of
having a meeting with the Hon’ble Minister of State for Communications (IC) on 03.12.2018, in the
presence of the senior officers of the DoT, as well as that of the BSNL. The Hon’ble Minister of State
for Communications (IC) was kind enough to settle our demands in respect of allotment of 4G
spectrum to BSNL, Payment of Pension Contribution by BSNL as per the government rule and
Pension Revision of the BSNL retirees. The Hon’ble Minister of State for Communications (IC) was
also kind enough to direct the DoT to put in place an institutional mechanism for the interaction of
the AUAB with the DoT.

In this connection, we would like to have a discussion with the Additional Secretary (Telecom), to
discuss certain issues related to the settlement reached in the meeting held on 03.12.2018. We
also wish to state we would be extremely thankful if the meeting is granted tomorrow the
12.12.2018.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Com. Chandeshwar Singh Com. P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.



